
FLOYD COUNTY FAIR BOARD MINUTES 

APRIL 20TH 2016 

 

President Matt Ross called the meeting to order at 705 pm.  

Members present were: Troy Jaeger, Tim Paplow, Craig Anderson, Lyle Staudt, Ben 

Kisch, Ben Johnson, Dennis Sonberg, Amy Staudt, Matt Ross, Megan Rottinghaus & 

Bruce Koebrick. Others present were: Lawrence Schmitt, Rod Frascht, Elaine Poppinga 

& Jim Lundberg.  

Secretary’s report was given, Ben Kisch motion to accept, Tim Paplow 2nd, all in favor, 

PASSED. 

Treasurer’s report was given, Troy Jaeger motion to accept, Tim Paplow 2nd, all in favor, 

PASSED. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

FFA: Not too many pig tags out at this time. Jim Lundberg reported about about planting 

a pumpkin patch out at the fairgrounds.  

RENTALS: Dennis Sonberg reported that things are out of show arena and the rest will 

be out the 30th with letters sent out for everything else. 

BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS: Matt Ross reported water will be on the end of April or 1st 

part of May. Matt Ross will be doing the hay this year. Will be getting sound system 

prices for next meeting for grandstands and all of grounds. 

ENTERTAINMENT: Amy Staudt hopes all fits into grounds with the construction that will 

be going on. 

FUND-RAISING: Amy Staudt reports that on going. 

SECURITY: Lyle Staudt will check on this in May. 

BUILDING & STEERING COMMITTEE: They are considering on switching a few things 

around. 

BEING NO OTHER BUSINESS Tim Paplow motion to adjourn the meeting, Bruce 

Koebrick 2nd ,all in favor, MEETING ADJOURNED @ 756 pm.  

NEXT MEETING WILL BE Sunday, May 15th 2016 @ 7pm @ the CCHS AG ROOM. 

MINUTES SUBMITTED BY: Lyle Staudt, Floyd County Fair Board Secretary 

                                                                                                                                                                                                              


